<u>Children's Profile Books; Parent-Staff Interviews and the DECD</u> <u>Preschool Statement of Learning</u>

We record your child's progress at kindergarten in their Profile Books. These include observations, learning stories, examples of children's work and photos. The Profile books are sent home at the end of each term. Profile books are yours to keep, at the end of your child's kindy time.

<u>Formal interviews</u> between parents and staff are organised approximately one term before your child starts school. We would encourage you to attend these interviews.

<u>DECD Preschool Statement of Learning</u> is written at the end of your child's time at kindergarten and is a summary of your child's development and skills. With your permission, these are given to the school as part of the School Entry Assessment process.

<u>Term reflection</u> You will also see a Term Reflection page in your child's profile book each term. These form part of the statement of learning.

However, if you have any concerns about your child, please feel free to contact us at any time.